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As landholders who have strived and sweated to own and maintain our own property, it defies 
understanding that anyone thinks it's ok to appropriate that land to make way for towers and 
powerlines to supply power to people hundreds of km away.  

This community's natural beauty, the livlihood and longevity of ownership of farmlands, some 
which have been in a family for generations, the Tourism industry and the associated economic 
benefits and the health and safety concerns at stake with these monstrous towers and power 
lines, is more important than turning the lights on in Melbourne or Sydney OR PROVIDING 
DIVIDENDS FOR CANADIAN AND CHINESE SHAREHOLDERS.  

SHAME ON ANYONE WHO THINKS THIS IS OK!! GO UNDERGROUND OR GO 
AWAY!! 


